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There is an increasing need to overhaul the administration of the department of 

Education. As the "WOKE" and "DEI" philosophies are finally being irreversibly 

rejected by the Voters, DOE seems to continue to hoist indoctrination of youth in 

school education programs. The parents are capable of deciding where they send 

their kids to school and for those parents who cannot afford private schooling for their 

children, public schools should not be to indoctrinating children in regard to sexual 

acts, political symbols such as (Pride and Black Lives Matter Flags in the 

classrooms) and religion. 


